October 27, 1972

Dr. Paul Fisher, Acting Head Department of Computer Science Kansas State University Manhattan, Kansas 66502

Dear Paul:

I have been informed by Vice Chancellor Ambrose Saricks that there currently is no KU money available to the Department of Computer Science to implement any of the recommendations for a joint communications arrangement between the two campuses. According to the information that Vice Chancellor Saricks provided me the request for money to implement such a program has been reissued in the budget currently submitted by the University and at such time as that money is made available it will be possible to initiate such recommendations as have been made.

Our Steering Committee representatives will, of course, be glad to discuss at its November 15 meeting such other possibilities as may exist for communications between campuses to further facilitate the Joint Ph.D. Program.

Truly,

Floyd R. Horowitz

Floyd R. Horowitz Associate Professor and Acting Chairman